Auburn Auburn Junior

Enlarged City School District High School

August 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

On behalf of everyone at Auburn Junior High School (AJHS), I would like to welcome you and
your student(s) to AJHS. I hope you have had a pleasant summer and are looking forward to the coming
school year with as much excitement and anticipation as our staff. There is a great opportunity to learn and
grow at Auburn Junior High School for those who wish to do so.

The size of the building and newness of our programs may cause concern to some. To help students
and parents/guardians overcome any concerns and to answer any questions, we are again hosting both a
student and a parent/guardian orientation program.

Our student orientations are scheduled for Wednesday, August 23, 2023. For those students
whose last names begin with A — Le should report to AJHS from 8:30 ~ 11:00 a.m. For those students
whose last names begin with Li — Z should report to AJHS from 12:00 - 2:30 p.m. The program will
consist of an overview of our building procedures as they apply to students, distribution of student schedules
and locker combinations, set up of student SchoolTool accounts, and various team building activities.
Students will also have the opportunity to explore the building with assistance from several AJHS National
Junior Honor Society volunteers.

This year we will host two parent/guardian orientations to be held on Wednesday, August 23,
2023 at 10:15 a.m. (A — Le parents) and 1:45 p.m. (Li — Z parents). Parents/guardians are asked to arrive
at the Auburn Junior High School Auditorium at these designated times for this approximately 45-minute
presentation, which includes a review of our educational program and building procedures for
parents/guardians. The slide show and information provided during the meeting will be posted to the AJTHS
website for your review.

The district will be providing transportation for students and their parents/guardians if
transportation is needed. Please see the schedule on the reverse of this page for departure times and
locations.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding our orientation programs, please feel free to
contact me at 255-8480. It is our hope that all parents/guardians and incoming AJHS students will be in
attendance at their respective orientations, and we can begin the school year on a very positive note.

Sincerely,

Dusd 8.04—.,

David B. Oliver
Principal

DBO/vlh

191 Franklin Street e Auburn, New York 13021 « Telephone: (315) 255-8480 « Fax: (315) 255-8495



7th Grade Orientation Busing

For Students A - Le

Location of pick-up Departure Return
Casey Park Elementary 8:10a.m. 11:20 a.m.
Genesee Elementary 8:10 a.m. 11:20 a.m.
Seward Elementary 8:10 a.m. 11:20 a.m.
For Students Li - Z

Location of pick-up Departure Return
Casey Park Elementary 11:40 a.m. 2:50 p.m.
Genesee Elementary 11:40 a.m. 2:50 p.m.
Seward Elementary 11:40 a.m. 2:50 p.m.



